
 
 

CRESTWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AUGUST 12, 2019 

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT 
 
 

TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Dr. Richard E. Klee, Interim Superintendent 
 

RE: A. ACTION ITEMS: 
1. None 

 
B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 

1. Fall Enrollment 
2. Fall 2019 

 
 
 

A. ACTION ITEMS  
1. None 

 
 
 

B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 
1. Fall Enrollment 

Parents and guardians are encouraged to enroll their children for the fall semester 
as soon as possible.  Enrollments are taken at the Board of Education office which 
is located at 27235 Joy Rd.  Please go to our school website at 
www.csdm.k12.mi.us or call our office for more information.  Please enroll now to 
avoid the lines in the fall. 
 

2. Fall 2019 
School for all students will begin on Tuesday, September 3, 2019.  This will be a 
full day of school for high school students and a half day for middle school and 
elementary students.  The CHS Varsity Football team will have the first game on 
Thursday, August 29 against Detroit Central High School.  This is an away game. 
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